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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It is hard to believe that we are almost at the halfway mark 
for Term 4. There is so much happening at Bass Hill PS this 
term! 

In Term 4 every student has the opportunity to take part in 
our school-funded Gymnastics program. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for every student to engage with key PDHPE 
outcomes with access to high quality equipment and skilled 
instructors. It is wonderful to see our students making the 
most of this valuable learning opportunity each week. At 
Bass Hill PS we take pride in offering this program at no cost. 

This term our school continues to see technology upgrades school wide with a vast increase in iPads and laptops 
across all stages. We are proud to be able to offer our students ready access to technology throughout every 
stage of their schooling.  

Term 4 is certainly a busy time with a number of excursions taking place. Stage One head to the Zoo this week 
with Stage Two heading to Symbio, and Kindergarten spending a day at the farm. Year Six will head off on their 
annual excursion this term with Stage Three also having the opportunity to enjoy a science incursion with a focus 
on astronomy. It is wonderful to be able to offer our students these opportunities after the impact of COVID 
restrictions for so very long. 

At Bass Hill PS we are committed to ensuring that our students get the best possible start to their schooling in the 
new year. As such, our school will engage in a new program called, ‘Unlocking 2023’ in Term 4. This program 
seeks to give students an opportunity to engage with Social Emotional Learning tasks in different groupings to 
determine the best possible placement of students in relation to peers and staff for the new year. Over the 
coming weeks, your child will have the chance to work with different teachers and new peer groups as we seek to 
ensure a smooth start to 2023. I have no doubt that this will be a valuable experience for all students.  

STUDENT LEADERSHIP 2023 

In the coming weeks, students in year 5 will be receiving information regarding the school leadership process for 
2023. This year, our Student Leadership process will also include House Sport Captains.  

Our Student Leadership Framework for 2023 will be made up of 14 Year 6 leadership positions. These positions 
will be: 

• 2 x Captains 
• 4 x Prefects 
• 8 x House Captains (2 students from each Sport house: Blaxland, Wentworth, Macquarie and Lawson) 

Students will receive a note in week 5 explaining the process and timeline.  

November 
Thurs 3 Stage 1 excursion – Sydney Zoo 
Tues 8 Kindergarten excursion - Farm 
Wed 9 Kindergarten Orientation 

Stage 2 excursion- Symbio 
Fri 11 Remembrance Day  

Summer Gala Day 2 

Upcoming Events 
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PBL 

Playground Expectations 
Earlier this term, years K-6 focused on the expectations on the playground.  
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Playground Duties 
During breaks, students can easily find staff members to help as they are wearing bright fluorescent vests.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Time 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lunch time is an important time of 
the day. Eating a healthy lunch can 
assist your child in staying focused 
and alert during learning time. 

A healthy lunch box might include: 

• Water 
• Sandwich, wrap, roll 
• Fruits or veg  
• Grains or dry cereal 
• Carrot and hummus  
• Boiled Egg 
• Cheese 
• Homemade muffins 
• Deli meat 

You could even take your child 
shopping and ask them what they 
want to see in their lunch box! 
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What’s Been Happening in the Wellbeing Room? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exploring our interests 

SEL Toolbox 

Sensory experiences 

Collaboration and 
group discussions 

Representing emotions 

Welcome to the 
Calm Corner 

Rating 
emotions on 
intensity and 

exploring 
what is in our 

control 

Connecting emotions and music 

Linking texts and SEL 

Positive affirmations 

Self expression 
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Positive Mindset and Perseverance  
3/4C and students in the Games Room painted and decorated individual fish to represent their perseverance to 
“just keep swimming” when things get hard.  
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The Benefits of Board Games, Cards and Puzzles 
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World Teachers’ Day 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out the full 
video on Class Dojo! 
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Year 5 STEM 

On alternating Wednesday afternoons, Year 5 participate in different activities while Year 6 get ready for Mini 
Fete. One of the options are STEM. This group has been using their determination and collaboration skills to build 
the sturdiest bridge out of pasta and marshmallows and then design the strongest boat only using aluminum foil! 
CHALLENGE 1: PASTA BRIDGE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHALLENGE 2: FOIL BOAT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Basshill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


What’s going on @BHPS 
Bass Hill Public School 

 

BHPS 
Strive to Achieve 
 

PHONE: 9644 3431  

BASSHILL-P.SCHOOL@DET.NSW.EDU.AU  

WWW.BASSHILL-P.SCHOOLS.NSW.EDU.AU 

 

 

Stage 3 Social and Emotional Learning 

Stage 3 have been learning more about their emotions, reactions and what is happening in their brain when this is 
all happening. Students learnt about the “Wizard Brain” and the “Lizard Brain” before creating their own 
representations. 
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KINDERGARTEN 2023 ENROLMENTS  

For those parents and carers who have a student starting Kindergarten in 2023 or those of you who know 
someone in this position, this is a gentle reminder that we are taking enrolments now. 

If you haven't made contact with the school and would like information about the enrolment process please 
contact the office via email: basshill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call on 9644 3431. 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL PLACEMENT IN YEAR 7 IN 2024 

Selective high schools cater for high potential and intellectually gifted students. 
 
They help students learn by: 
 

• grouping them with other gifted students 
• using special teaching methods so students can learn concepts in more detail and more quickly. 
• supporting their well-being needs 

 
Most students in selective high schools enjoy learning more when their classmates have similar abilities and 
interests. As well as providing for students’ academic development, selective high schools also offer a broad range 
of classes and extra-curricular activities, such as: 

• sports 
• creative and performing arts 
• music 
• and special interest clubs. 

 
Selective high schools are un-zoned so you can apply no matter where you live. 
 
For entry to Year 7 in 2024, applications open on 18 October and close on 16 November 2022. 
The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on 4 May 2023. The test will be paper-based. 
For more information and to apply please click on the following link: https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/  
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